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You are cordially invited to attend an ANES related roundtable discussion at the 2012 Annual Meeting of the American Political Science Association
(APSA). The session, titled “Instrumentation and Innovation in the ANES: Results from the EGSS Studies," will provide information on new
instrumentation that was tested as part of our Evaluation of Government and Society Study (EGSS).

The session will take place on Friday, August 31, 2012, 10:15 AM-12:00 PM. The current location for the roundtable is Marriott La Galerie 4, but if you
plan to attend, you should check the program when you arrive, in case there is a location change.
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